
Friends of Medina County Parks and Ohio Regional Music
Arts and Cultural Outreach (ORMACO) present “An
Evening of Acoustic Folk Music with The Redbuds.” This
all-female folk group from Columbus, Ohio plays and
sings Appalachian folk songs on fiddle, guitar, banjo, and
upright bass. They’ve performed for The Central Ohio
Folk Festival and the Columbus Arts Festival, and their
self-titled first album can be found on Spotify and Apple
Music. 

The concert is free and will take place inside Buffalo
Creek Retreat. For more information on the venue, call
(330) 722-9364. For more information on the band, visit
www.theredbuds.com. 

JULY 19 FREE

THE REDBUDS
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ACOUSTIC FOLK MUSIC
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